December 20, 262}

PROPOSED UPDATE to 2008 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
between

LODI UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT (LUSD)
and
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION (CSEA)
and
LODI UNIFIED SUPERVISORIAL GROUP (LUSG)

The Lodi Unified School District (LUSD) has an existing Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
covering compensation for employees in CSEA and LUSG who serve as “designated on call
employees during the district’s non business hours” signed May 22, 2008. (The original MOU is
attached)

As the compensation to employees for this service currently remains the same as it has been since
May, 22, 2008, LUSD proposes to increase the compensation under Item 1 of the existing MOU
to $314.00/weck “for each seven day period they serve as the designated on-call emplovee” as
stated in Item 1 of the original MOU.

This agreement will be effective for the first full week beginning immediately after ratification has
been completed by both LUSG and the Board of Education.
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Revision to 2008 MOU



